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Fisher Phillips Partner Shares How Restaurant Employers
Should Navigate the Use of Non-Compete Clauses in Light of
FTC Ban

News

5.28.24


In an interview with Restaurant Business, Risa Boerner explains how and whether restaurant

employers will be able to use non-compete clauses for their employees since the FTC announced its

ban on the practice, effective September 4.

To read the article visit Restaurant Business.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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